
 

 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OF PENDLETON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New 

York, has scheduled a public informational meeting for the 12
th

 day of June, 2017 at 6:40 p.m., 

at the Pendleton Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to receive public input for enhancements they would like to see for the 

Town’s existing trails such as signs, lights, benches etc.    

  

All interested parties will be heard. 
 

 
 
 

        TERRY PIENTA, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: June 1, 2017 

 

Publish: June 5, 2017 

 

 
 
______________________________ 
         Terry Pienta, Town Clerk 
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Terry J Pienta, Town Clerk         
 
 

6570 Campbell Blvd. Lockport, NY 14094 

716-625-8833 ext. 112 Fax: 716-625-6295 
tpienta@pendletonny.us 
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